Poem from the Poetry Basket

Breezy Weather
Breezy weather. Freezy weather.
When the leaves fall, we all fall together.
           Breezy weather. Freezy weather.
  When the wind blows, we huddle together.

[bookmark: _GoBack]PE DAYS – Our PE days are Monday and Wednesday. Please make sure your child comes to school dressed in PE kit on those days.
Reading Records – Please try to hear your child read each day.  Write in the reading record to say how they got on. Thank you 
Library Books – School library books get changed on a Friday.
Magdalen Farm – Don’t forget our visit to Magdalen Farm is on Wednesday.
Water Bottles – please bring in a named water bottle each day for your child.
Have a lovely weekend from Mrs Burrough and Mrs Slade
























Robin Class News 
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Maths - In maths this week, we have continued to focus on comparing numbers.  This week we have compared objects that are not the same. For example, comparing a number of pumpkins to a number of apples.  We have been using the language fewer and more to compare.  We used five frames to represent the objects with counters.  
Baptism Sacramental Liturgy  - On Monday Robins took part in a very special baptism sacramental liturgy to welcome them to the St Mary’s school family. They were each presented with their own St Mary’s teddy bear as a special reminder of the start of their journey with St Mary’s. 
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Drawing Club - In Drawing Club this week we have listened to the story, The Hairy Toe which is a traditional tale, retold by Daniel Postgate.  On the first day we drew a picture of the monster, then we drew a picture of the setting, which was the old women’s house, and then we drew an adventure.  In our adventure, the old woman wanted to trap the monster and we thought about what she should build? The children had some wonderful ideas and were really engaged in their drawings.  We also used our phonics to label our pictures, for example, tip, pat, sat, mad, etc Our vocabulary that we have learnt this week from Drawing Club was – windy, furry, ancient, fearful, undercover, creep, distant and swirling Why not use these words in your everyday interactions with the children? 


























Phonics - week beginning 14th October 2024
In phonics this week, the children have learnt to read and write captions as well as learning the letters g and o.  They have learnt their names and have learnt the sound they make (the phoneme). I have assigned a game with the letter sounds on Bug Club for your child to practise.  
We have listened to the sounds the letters g and 0 make and we have practised writing the letters.  I have sent home the flash cards for you to practise at home. You could stick them onto cereal box card so you can use them as flash cards.  Why not rearrange the sound cards to make words and practise reading words?  
When I send home the words to learn, I will not put sound buttons under the revision words.  This is to encourage your child to try to read the words by sight and from memory.  I will only put sound buttons under the new words.
RE
 In our RE lesson we learnt how we can be stewards of our world by recycling our rubbish. We also talked about reusing things rather than throwing them away.  

Library VISIT -The children had a wonderful time at Axminster library on Tuesday morning. Thank you to the parents who accompanied Robin Class on our walk down.  Please make sure the books are returned to the library on TUESDAY 5th NOVEMBER.
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